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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 8:03 AM
To: KMCATV@YAHOO.COM
Subject: 0000234529 - Antenna Structure

Good morning, 
 
I began to review 0000234529 (KMCA-LD) and upon looking at Google Satellite View and Google Street View, there does 
not appear to be an antenna structure at the given coordinates.  I see in the attachment that it is supposed to be a 
"wooden pole" but no pole appears to be present. 
 
Please check the coordinates used in your application and amend the application to either specify the proper location or 
provide an explanation.  You have 30 days to amend the application and resolve the issue or the application will be 
dismissed. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 
Associate Chief, Video Division 
Federal Communications Commission 


